
30 YOUNG WOMEN ON
COMMUNITY BOARDS

From March 6 - 8, G(irls)20
welcomed the 30 Young Directors
selected for the 4th cohort of Girls
on Boards.
 
This program places young women
on community boards across
Canada, and ensures they have the
skills, networks and mentors to be
successful in these spaces.

WHAT SHE SAID...

"The G(irls)20 Leadership
forum was an opportunity like
none other. With world-class
training on governance, board
financials, fundraising,
negotiation, and more, I
arrived feeling like I had so
much to learn but left feeling
equipped to contribute my
skills to any board of
directors."

MARCH 6-8, 2020

THANK YOU FOR PARTICIPATING IN THE G(IRLS)20

Leadership Forum: A Seat at the Table

HANDS ON WORKSHOPS

Young Directors received two full
days of training in:

Governance
Finances

Negotiations
Fundraising



ON MARCH 7, WE WERE
JOINED BY OVER 180
YOUNG WOMEN WHO
PARTICIPATED IN:

 

CORPORATE INDUSTRY
LEADERS TACKLED THE
OLD BOYS CLUB...

with: 
 
Jacquelyn Kankam, Air Canada
Annesley Wallace, OMERS 
Valerie Chort, RBC 

  

Intimate and Inspiring Fireside Chats

Informative and Engaging workshops

A Design Jam for Policy and Advocacy

Speed Networking Sessions

AND WOMEN SAW
THEMSELVES IN THE
INSPIRING SPEAKERS ON
STAGE

Larissa Crawford
Nadia Theodore
Gabrielle Fayant
Amy Desjarlais

Kathleen Newman-Bremang
Rayne Fisher-Quann
Zoya Jiwa
Roberta Pike



WE MADE SPECIAL
APPEARANCES ON CP24,
THE TORONTO STAR &
OTHER MEDIA OUTLETS!

 

"I have never attended
a weekend as
impactful, informative,
and as moving as this
past weekend."

 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH
TO OUR SPONSORS FOR
MAKING THIS EVENT AN

EXCEPTIONAL
EXPERIENCE FOR ALL!

 

THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING THE G(IRLS)20
Leadership Forum: A Seat at the Table

Continue to follow us at:

WWW.GIRLS20.ORG


